INFORMUS PSAN

FOR PSA MEMBERS: WESTERN CAPE DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT (DSD)
AND DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION (WCED)

11-10-2021

Update: Transfer of Early Childhood Development (ECD)
from Department of Social Development (DSD) to
Department of Basic Education (DBE) - Western Cape
Government

Members will recall, as indicated in the previous Informus, dated 13 September 2021, that the
proclamation to enable the function transfer of ECD programmes from the DSD to the relevant Provincial
Education Department was signed by the Premier and Gazetted on 25 August 2021.

The PSA attended a Provincial Task Team meeting on 4 October 2021 where labour was granted an
extension up to 14 October 2021 to engage its affected members on this matter.

The PSA hereby requests a virtual meeting with members affected on 12 or 14 October 2021.
Please forward your response to both PSA Labour Relations Officers, angelo.fisher@psa.co.za

(responsible for DSD) and anthea.vantonder@psa.co.za (responsible for WC Education).

GENERAL MANAGER




